
Question: When will registration begin/end? 

Answer: Online registration will begin the first day of MISD Spring Break and end 60 days after that. 

There will be one moth of late registration from the regular registration end date, however these 

players may be added to a wait list if team rosters for their grade division are full. 

Question: How many practices a week are allowed for the tackle football program? 

Answer: For the tackle football program, a maximum of 8 hours per week are allowed until the first day 

of school. After the school starts, tackle practice is limited to 6 hours per week. We discourage Friday 

practices (unless deemed unavoidable by the Head Coach), and prefer our players to attend the local 

McKinney High, Boyd, and North games instead. 

Question: What is the playing time rule? 

Answer: The Head Coach determines playing time. Our goal is to develop each player and prepare them 

for Middle School and High School football. A variety of factors should be considered such as the 

player's ability to participate safely, practice attendance, behavior in practices/games, etc. Playing time 

concerns should be discussed directly with the head coach before or after practices and games. If there 

are still concerns after reviewing with the head coach, The Commissioner will meet with both the 

parents and the head coach. The participating members of TYFL do not institute any type of equal 

playing time or fair play rules. All TYFL participants are aware of this and acknowledge this at 

registration. 

Question: Will you combine grade divisions? 

Answer: We will not combine grade divisions (3/4 or 5/6) in 2023 and going forward. In the event a 

grade division does not have enough players to field a team, registered players will have an option to 

transfer to fall flag football or receive a full refund. 

Question: Where will games be played each week? 

Answer: McKinney will play games at high school stadiums in: Anna, Celina, Denison, Denton, McKinney, 

Melissa, Princeton, Prosper, Sherman and Van Alstyne. There are typically 4 games in McKinney, and 4 

away games in other towns. 

Question: What is the TYFL game day experience like? 

Answer: It’s fun! You’ll get the “Friday night lights” experience on Saturdays! TYFL requires that each 

host site collect gate fees each game day for those in attendance. No fees are charged to authorized 

coaches, players in uniform, cheerleaders in uniform, or children not yet in school; however, there is a 

standard gate fee of $10 for adults and $5 for seniors and school aged students. These gate fees are 

necessary as each host site is responsible for paying the officials in cash for each game and the field 

rental & operation costs for each game day charged by the school district. 

Question: Does your tackle football league have a weight limit? 

 Answer: TYFL institutes a weight limit for players eligible for running/advancing the ball on offense for 

safety purposes. However, there is no weight limit for participation on teams in the league. TYFL sets the 

ball carrier weight limits prior to each season and all PYSA/TYFL participants will be required to attend a 



weigh-in prior to the season beginning order to be eligible to carry the ball on offense. • 2nd Grade: 90 

lbs • 3rd Grade: 110 lbs • 4th Grade: 110 lbs • 5th Grade: 140 lbs • 6th Grade: 140 lbs. 


